
      
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Common Council 
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: 4/25/24 
Re: Resolution for Judge Patrick Taylor 
 
I am writing to inform the Common Council of a resolution that has been proposed to honor Judge 
Patrick Taylor for his outstanding service and dedication to the City of Whitewater. Judge Patrick Taylor 
has served the City of Whitewater with distinction for 5 years, presiding over numerous cases with 
integrity, fairness, and a commitment to upholding the law. 
 
His contributions to our community extend beyond the courtroom, as he has been actively involved in 
Urban Forestry Commission and Board of Zoning Appeals.  I respectfully request that the Common 
Council consider and approve this resolution during the upcoming council meeting. 
 
Best- 

 
John S. Weidl, City Manager 
 
JSW/RLM 
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